
RE: APPEAL Permit # MI-091-2D-0004  

Tong, William [tong.william@epa.gov]  

Sent: Wed, 12:17 pm  

To: jchandler@summerfieldtownship.org  

Cc: Perenchio, Lisa, Prout, Susan  

Attachments:  
Response_To_Comments_letters_Savoy_Creque_3-20.pdf  

Dear Mr. Chandler: 
  
We have received your email message regarding your appeal of the final UIC permit for the Savoy 
Energy Creque 3-20 well.  However, you have sent your appeal to the wrong address; EPA Region 5 in 
Chicago does not hear nor decide on a permit appeal; you must address your written (not email) appeal 
directly to the Environmental Appeals Board (EAB), located in Washington, DC.   
  
This past February 25, we mailed you a letter transmitting EPA’s response to comments made on the 
draft permit.  In that letter, we stated that an appeal of the permit should be addressed to the 
Environmental Appeals Board (EAB) in Washington, DC, with detailed instructions including the mailing 
address and filing deadlines.  On March 1, we also mailed you a follow up letter making a correction of 
the date that the final permit takes effect, in the absence of an appeal, which is April 14, 2016.  Please 
see the enclosed PDF scan of both letters referenced above. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Bill Tong, Geologist 
U.S. EPA - Region 5, Water Division 
Underground Injection Control Branch, Section 1 
77 W. Jackson Blvd.  (Mail Code: WU-16J) 
Chicago, IL  60604 
312-886-9380 (office) 
312-677-2564 (direct fax) 
  
  
From: jchandler@summerfieldtownship.org [mailto:jchandler@summerfieldtownship.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 10:47 AM 
To: Tong, William <tong.william@epa.gov> 
Subject: APPEAL Permit # MI-091-2D-0004 

  

To the attention of: 

WU-16J 

Please accept the attachments as an appeal to the proposed injection well in Raisin Township, 

Lenawee County Michigan. 

Sincerely, 

John R. Chandler 

Summerfield Township  

 


